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Andrea Gyger

From: Robert Bornemeier 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 5:50 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet Voting

Wayne, 

 

I’m sending this email to your office asking you to Not move forward with any internet voting rules or legislation. It is my 

opinion that the minuses outweigh the plusses here. We can make any other arrangement to protect our service 

members’ rights to vote, but not this one. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Robert J Bornemeier 
   

  

 

 

  

 

  

Bob 

Bornemeier 
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